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David Woosley

From: kay20 [kay20@ku.edu]
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2007 11:54 AM
To: David Woosley

Hello,
I was told to e-mail a request for a survey to be done at the intersection of Cambridge and High Dr. to address the 
possibility of putting a stop sign on the eastbound road of the intersection. I live close to the intersection and find the 
confusion at that intersection to be very inconvenient. Thanks for considering the matter.

Kaleigh Hudson
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